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Julius,

While working on well, 12, we have discovered that more repairs are needed than we initially thought this
could be attributed to the age of the filter and lack of maintenance previously. We are experiencing some
metal thickness issues and the tank is leaking more than expected when we go to test it. Basically as we
try to weld the teaks closed more leaks appear. So, we are chasing a little at the moment. We will need
to request some change orders because this extra work goes beyond scope of work in the contact and
we are finding more issues with the tank as we go along.

We can make a site visit tomorrow to go over this is more detait and decide on the option for the plan
forward.

Thank you

Chad

Chad Johnson

Water System Consultant
USG Water Solutions

Cell
(630} 280-5620
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